
WINSTON-SALEM, NC (January 25, 2016) - Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce Architects, PA (Walter 

Robbs) is pleased to announce that Bailey McFarland has joined the firm as Sustainability Coordinator. 

Bailey holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Environmental Management from the School of 

Public and Environmental Affairs at Indiana University. She has previous work experience with 

international non-profit organizations focused on sustainability and water resources conservation.

Walter Robbs is also pleased to announce that Stefanie Lyons has joined the firm as Graphic 

Designer. Stefanie is a graduate of the UNC Chapel Hill School of Media and Journalism. She is a 

native of Winston-Salem with more than a decade of experience in marketing and graphic design 

in the real estate and construction industry.

About Walter Robbs

Founded in 1965, Walter Robbs Callahan & Pierce Architects, PA (Walter Robbs) is a forerunner 

in educational architecture, a leader in urban design and an innovator in interior architecture 

across North Carolina. Walter Robbs is a past recipient of the NC American Institute of Architects’ 

Outstanding Firm Award and a national AIA design award; the only Piedmont Triad firm to have 

received these peer recognitions. The firm’s downtown Winston-Salem office is LEED Silver® and 

was Forsyth County’s first LEED-certified project. Walter Robbs employs 37 in Winston-Salem 

and provides comprehensive design services including architecture, interiors and planning. www.

walterrobbs.com
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